
 

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools                                                     10/25/24 

Phone: 616.748.3350 | Attendance: 616.748.3360 
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http://www.ptcfast.com/parentlogin.php


DRESSING FOR THE WEATHER 

 



 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

For the full calendar, please visit our website at www.zps.org 
Lincoln’s calendar of events is online! 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

Oct. 31  1/2 Day of School—Dismissal at Noon 

Nov. 1  No School 

Nov. 4 & 6  Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00pm-6:30pm 

Nov. 6  Picture Re-take Day 

Nov. 7  1/2 Day of School—Dismissal at Noon 

Parent Teacher Conferences 1pm-7pm 

Nov. 8  No School 

Nov. 22  Popcorn Friday 

Nov. 27-29  No School—Thanksgiving Break 

Dec. 5  3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Field Trip  

Dec. 13  1/2 Day of School—Dismissal at Noon 

Dec. 17  Hearing Testing—Grades K, 2 and 4 

Dec. 18  Vision Testing—Grades 1, 3, and 5 

Dec. 20  Popcorn Friday 

Dec. 23-

Jan3 

 No School—Holiday Break 

Week of October 28—November 1 

Mon.   A.  Cheesy Sloppy Joe Scoops 

           B.  Chicken Caesar Salad w/  
                 Pretzel Rod 

 Baked Beans, Sugar Snap Peas, 

 Diced Peaches, Dried Cranberries 

Tues.  A.  Chicken Nuggets w/ Pretzel Rod 

           B.  Chicken Caesar Salad w/  
                 Pretzel Rod 

 Cheesy Potatoes, Kale Crunch 

 Salad w/ Poppyseed Dressing, 

 Diced Pears, Red Seedless 

 Grapes 

Wed.  A.  Macaroni & Cheese w/ Roll 

           B.  Chicken Caesar Salad w/  
                 Pretzel Rod 

 Steamed Broccoli Florets, Cherry 

 Tomatoes, Banana, Orange & 

 Cream Frozen Sidekick  

Thurs.   HALF DAY 
 NO LUNCH 

Fri.       NO SCHOOL 

Zeeland Public Schools is committed 

to ensuring all students have access to 

nutritious meals through the School 

Breakfast and National School Lunch 

Programs. Through the 2024-2025 

school year, every Michigan student 

can get FREE breakfast and lunch at 

their school. No qualifications are nec-

essary. The purpose of posting this 

regulation is to comply with federal 

reporting requirements for the USDA 

Child Nutrition Program and to pro-

vide oversight for collecting outstand-

ing student account balances. To learn 

more, please visit this link—email 

questions to Food Service Director 

Sarah Stone at sstone@zps.org  

https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/c8d03178-2046-4627-85d1-a97d94725742
https://z2policy.ctspublish.com/luskalbertson/browse/zeelandset/zeeland/z20000118
mailto:sstone@zps.org

